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Meitec Corporation would like to extend its deepest condolences to those people 

who were affected by the 2011 off the Pacific coast of Tohoku Earthquake which 

occurred on March 11, 2011. 

As of today, our statuses are as follows;  

 

1． Extend of Damage 

(1) About the damage to our personnel 

Currently, as to the information we have confirmed, there is no injury or loss to 

our personnel including our engineers. 

(2) About our facilities 

The office building which our office are located in the city of Sendai have 

suffered damages, and we are suspending our operations there.  But every 

one is in contacts. 

Other offices in Tohoku and Northern Kanto area have suffered some 

damages to the buildings they are located in, but the effect to our operation 

is minor. 

Currently, we have set up a headquarters for disaster control in our 

company to gather information and make effort to ensure the safety. 

 

2． Effects to our Performances 

We are now gathering information regarding the damages and effects to our 

performances due to the quake. If we expect large effect to our performances, 

we will make announcements promptly.  
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